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We celebrate our 43rd Anniversary
THANK you Stapleford School choir. You made our service of thanksgiving
and celebration of our Nachingwea Link very joyful and truly memorable. We
were so impressed by your singing and that you can also sing in Swahili.

Thank you to Lucy Barlow who trained the choir and Hettie who
conducted and to your families who came to support you. We really enjoyed
your visit.

We are also very grateful to the members of the Homerton College
Charter Choir and Music Society who entertained us so generously on the

previous evening. We
are in awe of your
talent.

We also thank
Kevin Bushiri and
Siamini Faraja for
sending greetings and
news from
Nachingwea, which
were shared with
everyone on the big
screen, on both
Saturday and Sunday.
We hugely appreciated
seeing you and hearing
from you.

We are delighted to
say that nearly £700
was donated during the
weekend, which will be

used to support children with special needs, food security and the second
stage of our very successful Women’s Health Project through the Dare
Women's Foundation.  The Link Committee
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